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Inspection of Stockholder List 

The list of registered stockholders of Kimberly-Clark Corporation for the 2023 Annual Meeting 

of Stockholders will be available for inspection for a period of 10 days ending on April 19, 

2023, during ordinary business hours, at the Kimberly-Clark World Headquarters, which is 

located at 351 Phelps Drive, Irving, Texas. 

Stockholders will also have the opportunity to inspect the list of registered holders during the 

virtual annual meeting on April 20, 2023, at www.meetnow.global/MYANRFR. 

 


